JusiLEE OF MERCY

MERCIFUL LIKE THE FATHER

PONTIFICAL COUNCIL FOR THE PROMOTION OF THE NEW EVANGELIZATION

Opening of the Pilgrimage Welcome Center
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On 1 December, S.E. Mons. Angelo Becciu, the Sostituto for the Vatican City Secretary of State
officially opened the Pilgrimage Welcome Center at Via della Conciliazione, 7, which will be open
every day from 7:30 to 18:30.

The Pilgrimage Welcome Center is open to all those who wish to receive information about the
organization of the Jubilee of Mercy, its Major Events, and the Pilgrimage to the Holy Door of Saint
Peter’s Basilica.



